
  

 

 

 

 

BRABIN’S ENDOWED PRIMARY 

SCHOOL 
 

 
Phonics Information and EYFS 

Framework Session 

All of our current Reception 

parents are invited to an 

informal information session on 

how to support your child with 

phonics at home as well as an 

introduction to the new EYFS 

curriculum. The event will 

provide an opportunity to see 

how phonics is delivered in 

school. 

This meeting will take place on 

Friday 1st October at  

3. 20p.m in the 

school hall.  

Friends of Brabin’s 

Wednesday 15th September 

2021 -3.15pm 

We hope that you will be able to 

join us for our first meeting in a 

long time! We would love to see 

lots of new faces – so all welcome! 

The idea is to plan lots of new 

fundraising events as we are 

hoping to raise funds to buy new 

playground equipment and replace 

some current resources. We have 

big plans! 

The Friends have already heavily 

subsidised a Y3/4 visit to Eureka; 

the children do directly benefit 

from the fantastic efforts from 

our committee. 

Hope to see you there! 

 
      Friday 8th October                                            

1.15 p.m. to 6 pm               
We invite prospective parents to 

come and visit the school on this 

date. Alternatively, an 

appointment on a more convenient 

day can arranged. Please see flyer 

overleaf. 

 

 

 

 
School admissions September 

2022 
The deadline to apply for a school 

place in September 2022 is:  

 15 January 2022 for 

primary schools 

 31 October 2021 for 

secondary schools  

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/chi

ldren-education-

families/schools/apply-for-a-

school-place/ 

 

 
Parking at drop offs 

Thank you to those families who 

have been able to walk from the 

village hall in an effort to reduce 

congestion during school times. 

Thanks for your continued 

support it is greatly appreciated. 

 

SEN Support 

The latest FIND newsletter from 

Lancashire County Council is 

available for everyone to read, 

particularly those with an interest 

in special educational needs. Please 

follow the link below:  

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/me

dia/926634/find-newsletter-

autumn-2021.pdf 

 

 
Sport Clubs 

Absolute Futbol Sports sessions 

have been planned for the school 

year. Places can be booked in 

advance via: www.absolute-

futbol.org.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Pre-School 

Some sessions are now fully 

booked. Please contact Mrs 

Wallace to enquire about places 

as these are now limited. 

Parents will also need to book 

for future places so as to avoid 

disappointment.    

 

 

Office 

Dinner payments for this half 

term are due:  
37 days: £85.10 

The dinner menu is available to 

view on the school website. 

Punctuality 

The school doors open at 

8.45a.m. The school day starts 

promptly for all pupils at 

8.55am, please ensure that the 

children are in school ready for 

registration.  

After 8.55am, parents must sign 

their children in at the office.  

Labelled Uniform 

Please ensure ALL items of 

clothing are clearly named. 

We have had many jumpers left 

at school that have no name! 

 
 

Star of the Week 

10th September 

Reception: Henry S 

Y1/2: Thomas B 

Y3/4: Mia T 

Y5/6: Arwen D 

Headteacher Award: Harry P and 

Oscar B 

Kindness Award: Eli FW 

Brabin’s 
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The staff at Brabin’s Endowed invite you to 

attend our open afternoon on: 
 

Friday 8th October 2021 
1.15pm – 6pm 

 

Alternatively, we are happy to make individual appointments to show prospective children and 

parents around our school. Please contact the school office to arrange a mutually convenient 

meeting time.  
 

Brabin’s Endowed School 
Longridge Road, Chipping, Preston PR3 2QD 

Tel 01995 61596 email address - head@brabins.lancs.sch.uk 

www.brabinsendowed.co.ukco.uk 

 

Learning together, memories forever… 

Brabin’s Endowed is a friendly and vibrant school, which creates 

a secure, positive learning environment where our pupils can 

reach their full potential.  
Ofsted – Outstanding July 2013 
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